
Milford Youth Center Pre-Bid RFI Log

Dance Experience Room Project Date: 11/23/18

RFI # Questions: Response:

1

On Plan  A100 it is showing a wall type B60* but does not show the type at the top of the plan, Is that a typo and supposed to be 

referencing wall type A60*
Yes there is a typo with the wall types.  The B60* tag on the floor plan should be an A60* to 

match up to the wall type above.  This wall is an existing wall currently.  The plan calls for this 

existing wall to be altered for the new design.  The existing opening will be infilled and a new 

door is shown on the plan to be cut into the existing stud wall as indicated.  The Future Media 

Room side of the wall will have exposed studs (no GWB on that side, only Dance Experience 

Room side.   *A revised A100 sheet will be submitted with the addenda (along with this Pre-Bid 

RFI for clarification.

2

Is A60*&B60* the same wall or referencing the same wall. Is it a existing wall with board already on it, or just a stud wall that needs 

finishing, or a existing wall we need to add drywall / plywood to?
There was a typo on the wall types on sheet A100.  B60* on the floor plan should be A60* to 

match up with the wall type above.   This is an existing stud wall with one layer of GWB on the 

Dance Experience Room side.  The existing GWB will need to be removed, (studs to remain), to 

allow the new plywood and GWB layer to be added on Dance Experience Room side.  *A revised 

A100 sheet will be submitted with the addenda (along with this Pre-Bid RFI for clarification) to 

clarify this issue.

3

Are the floor installers responsible for the patching/leveling of the concrete floor Yes.  The floor installers will be responsible for checking and levelling out the existing slab to 

receive the new dance floor


